
Please follow the rules in the Governor’s Travel Order 
when returning from travel to help keep child care open 
for everyone.

This includes not dropping off or picking up your child 
from care if you are subject to a 14-day quarantine upon 
return from travel.

Speak with your early childhood educator to discuss 
your plans and their expectations upon return! 

Visit mass.gov/MAtraveler 
for more information and 
the most up to date list of 
lower-risk states.

Out Of State Travel 
& Child Care During 
COVID-19

It’s up to each of us!


